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August 12, 2024

Matthew Geelen, Chief of Police

Consideration

Considerations

Consider Approval of Purchase of Two New Police Vehicles

Consider approval of the purchase of two new police vehicles. I recommend the purchase of a 2024

Chevrolet Silverado purchased through the state contract pricing, totaling $46,771, from Modern

Chevrolet.  This vehicle will be utilized as the Police Chief's Vehicle, since the former vehicle was

reallocated to the Administration Department. For the second vehicle, I recommend purchasing the 2025

Ford Explorer Police Interceptor, from Parks Auto Group, through state contract pricing, totaling

$44,605.95 for patrol. This will replace the police vehicle that was totaled last year.


